
Pilon, Janet

From: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: Cora Barton
Sent: February-ll-19 7:56 PM

To: lisa.thompson@pc.ola.org; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org;
minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

We need Stop Arm Cameras in the City of Hamilton. One life lost to a driver that wouldn't stop is one too
many. I hope this is something you seriously consider. Thank you for your time.

Warmest Regards,
Cora Barton
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